
 
 

Project Summary Sheet: 

Stone Creek Estates NEMGP 2016  
Entrance Endcaps Enhancement Project 

 
Background:  
Stone Creek Estates Neighborhood Association is 25 years old and is represented by a 
Voluntary Neighborhood Association. Stone Creek Estate’s grant request is for funding for 
full landscape and irrigation for garden beds at the entryways.  
 
Proposal: 
The scope of this project focuses on entrances to give the neighborhood a fresher and 
updated look. Intersections included are Old Denton/Creek Bend and Rosemeade Parkway 
and Waynoka.  
 
Budget/Materials/Labor:  
The total budget for this project is $40,622.42. Of this sum, the grant request from the 
Neighborhood Advisory Commission is $25,000.00. The Stone Creek Estates 
Neighborhood Association will contribute organization and labor to carry out this project. 
Neighbors have volunteered their time and skills as “sweat equity” by removing overgrown 
landscaping, preparing the beds for planting and planting new xeriscape landscape 
materials.  
 
Neighborhood Advisory Commission (NAC) Recommendations:  
On August 11, 2016, the NAC discussed the proposal and voted on a recommendation. The 

Hidden Island Homeowners Association proposal was approved for recommendation 

with a vote of 8 approvals and 0 against. 
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